Attachment C

11/14/2017

Board of Education

Celina City Schools

After 38 years of service with Celina City Schools | am submitting my resignation effective
February 28, 2018 as a School Bus Driver. It obviously has been a truly rewarding job and | will
miss the staff and students.

Sincerely,

Wayne Fisher



